
 

 

SWAMI RAM TIRTHA SMART SCHOOL, PHASE - IV, MOHALI 
New Session starts on 4th April 2022 
For Classes - NURSERY, LKG & UKG 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

 Here we come to an end of another vibrant academic session. 
 

 Education, not only means academic excellence but also holistic and disciplined development of the 
personality of students. 

 

 An all round effort has been made by us to develop our students in a manner that they become 
disciplined, happy and successful adults and are not only our pride but enlightened leaders of 
tomorrow.  

 

 Alone we can do very little, but with your help & co-operation we can achieve a lot. 
 

 The academic session 2022-23 will commence on Monday the 4th April, 2022. 
 

 It is compulsory for students to be present on the first day of the new session, failing to that his/her 
name can be struck off the rolls and the seat can be offered to a new student. 

 

Timings 
 

Nursery LKG and UKG 

4th  April to 8th April : 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. 
4th April onwards 8.00 a.m. to 12:40 p.m. 

11th April onwards    : 9:00 a.m. to 12:40 p.m. 
 

Note : Students should reach by 7:55am. 
  

 All Saturdays will be off for classes Nursery to UKG. 
 

 Fee to be paid by 15th April, 2022. 
 

 Kindly pay Rs. 200/- for the Planner,  ID-Card,  Worksheet & table mat for the new session 

(2022-23) by 10.04.2022 
 

 Books and stationery will be available at Vaneet Book Store, Phase-V, Mohali. 
 

 School Uniform: School Uniform is available at Joy Land, SCO-24, Phase-1, Mohali (Near 
Franco Hotel). All students will have to come in their summer School Uniform. 

 

Please note, that the uniform outlet mentioned above is recommended only for your convenience. 
You may purchase the same from any other outlet, provided they meet our specifications. 

 

 The School’s Link Book will be provided in School. 
(We would appreciate if you go through the Link Book carefully and familiarize yourself with school’s 
rules) 

 

 Parents desirous of withdrawing their ward from the school must send a written request to the 
office by 31th March, 2022. 

 

 Parents are expected to co-operate whole heartedly with the management in this respect so that no 
extra admissions are taken.  

 

 Dear Parents, we can achieve our goal, only if we receive whole hearted co-operation from your side. 
Discipline of thoughts and deed is the most important trait to be developed among our students, both 
at home and school. 

 

 Important Note: The students who come by private auto-rickshaw, their parents are requested 

to give an affidavit that school is not responsible for any mishappening. 
 

The management & our staff thank each one of you for your support, concern and involvement in making 
Swami Ram Tirtha Smart School a centre of academic excellence.  
 
With regards & best wishes  
Director & Principal 

 


